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ANNOUNCEMENT  

 

 

The Cyprus Securities and Exchange Commission (the ‘Commission’) has 

been informed by the competent authority of Germany, BAFIN, that the 

company «BMC (Business Management Consultants) Ltd» no longer acts as 

a representative agent of a German Investment Firm.  Thus, the Commission 

removed the said company from its Tied Agents Public Register according 

to paragraph 7 of section 77 of the Investment Services and Activities and 

Regulated Markets Law of 2007, as in force.   

 

 

 

Nicosia, 8 January 2013 

 


